
June 16, 2023 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re:  U-210800—Utility Response to Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Northwest Natural Gas Company, dba NW Natural (NW Natural or Company), provides the 
following, as requested in the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s June 2, 2023, 
Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments on behalf of the utilities listed below. 

The investor-owned utilities provide the following list of speakers for the June 23, 2023 workshop 
scheduled in this docket. 

Utility Speaker 
Avista Corporation dba Avista Utilities Shawn Bonfield 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation Chris Mickelson 
NW Natural Rebecca Trujillo 
PacifiCorp dba Pacific Power & Light Robert Meredith 
Puget Sound Energy Carol Wallace and Theresa Burch 

Please contact me with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Natasha Siores 

Natasha Siores 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
NW Natural 
250 SW Taylor Street 
Portland, OR 97204 
(503) 610-7074
natasha.siores@nwnatural.com
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